
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

„Hands-on Development Strategies in a Content-Centered Context  

for Young and Adult Learners  with Poor Basic Skills  

in Literacy and Numeracy” 

 
The participation of the team of the Teachers’ Training Center at the 4th Transnational 

Meeting organized within the Strategic Partnership Erasmus+, KA2, ”Hands on Development 

Strategies in a Content Centered Context for Young and Adult Learners with Poor Basic Skills in 

Literacy and Numeracy” 

 

Between May 29th and June 2nd 2017 was held in Valladolid, Spain the forth transnational meeting 

of the partners involved in the Strategic Partnership "Hands-on Development Strategies in the 

Context for Content-Centered Young and Adult Basic Skills in Learners with Poor Literacy and 

Numeracy "Erasmus +, attended by representatives of the following organizations: Országos 

Tranzitfoglalkoztatási Egyesület (OTE) -Debrecen/Hungary, Edirne Teknik ve Endüstri Meslek 

Lisesi -Edirne/Turkey, Centro integrado of Formación professional Medina del Campo -Medina del 

Campo/Spain and Klaipedos Valstybine kolegija - Klaipeda/Lithuania, Teachers’ Training Center - 

Tulcea/Romania. 

The agenda included activities on the on-line training platform of the Hungarian team, which 

contains exercises and educational practices for the development of linguistic and numerical skills 

for students with learning difficulties, aiming to improve the school results of students/ young 

people with a low level of development of basic acquisitions. 

The meeting offered the participants the opportunity to learn more about the institutions from the 

partner countries involved in the project, to deepen their knowledge regarding strategies and 

methods of working with students with learning difficulties, including by watching videos made in 

schools in partner countries. 

Led by the director of the institution, Gabriela Nichifor, the team of the Teachers’ Training Center 

Tulcea presented the curriculum of the face-to-face training program for teaching staff working 

with pupils with learning difficulties, conducted by the Teachers’ Training Center Tulcea as a 

partner. The course is one of the results of the strategic partnership and was held for 17 teachers 

from the schools in Tulcea in May 2017. 

The meeting ended with the presentation of each team’s results, with the structuring of the 

dissemination in each participating country, as well as with the evaluation of the whole project. 


